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To: Dustin Czapla - DNR <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>

Cc: J Wenum <j.wenum@state.co.us>, "Titus - DNR, Shari"
<shari.titus@state.co.us>, "Richman - DNR, Katie"
<katie.richman@state.co.us>

Mr. Czapla,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the CRG
Mining LLC. applications in the Gold Creek drainage in Gunnison County,
Colorado. Upon reviewing the documents Colorado Parks and Wildlife
has no concerns at this time with the proposed actions. All wildlife
issues appear to be addressed with the stipulations within the
application.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Nick Gallowich

Colorado Parks & Wildlife
Game Warden - Gunnison East
970-275-4306




